
 
 

July 29, 2010 
 
 

Dear Jazz for Peace Attendees and Guests,  
 
Greetings! 
 
On behalf of Salt Lake City, I am honored to welcome those attending the Jazz for Peace concert 
benefiting the local Samburu Tribal Advancement charity.  The significant efforts between Rick 
DellaRatta and Jazz for Peace have resulted in enormous benefits to organizations, groups, and 
charities all over the world. 
 
Salt Lake City celebrates and applauds Jazz for Peace and their principal mission of exposing 
Americans to an often underappreciated art form. Bringing music and jazz education back into 
schools and donating musical instruments to underprivileged children are noble and important 
endeavors for the progress and influence of the arts. 
 
This concert will raise funds and awareness to benefit the Samburu Tribal Advancement charity.  
This charity was organized in 1991 with the emphasis of supporting North Kenyan Samburu 
tribes.  The intent is to assist in the transition and integrate their customary lifestyle with Western 
culture.  
 
I hope you enjoy your time in Salt Lake City and I encourage you to take advantage of the many 
attractions our City has to offer.  
 
Again, thank you for visiting.  I wish the 700th Jazz for Peace concert great success! 
 
Warmest Regards,  
 
Ralph Becker 
Mayor 
 


